
 
 
APPENDIX 6 
 
Representations/Feedback from Local Ward Member 
 
Feedback from a local ward member: 
 
“The results of consultations were as follows: 
  

1. During the consultations that myself and another local ward member carried  
out, we spoke directly by phone or on the doorstep with around 100 people 
who live in the properties surrounding Mansel Park. That is, Windermere 
Avenue, Green Lane, Millbrook Towers and Kendal Avenue. Out of these, 
only 3 have objected to the proposal. The rest were either supportive or did 
not mind about the proposal. The last conversations we had with residents on 
Evenlode Road. Again, support outweighed opposition by 10 to 1. 
2. During the separate consultation conducted by Council officers, only 3 
objections were received. 
3. Further, I understand from residents that Bush Hill FC have also petitioned 
the area and gained a large number of signatures in support. I have yet to see 
this petition. 
  

All 3 Redbridge councillors will be supporting the proposal. I believe it can 
greatly benefit the community, including adults but especially with youth 
football. Residents also mentioned these benefits of the proposal for their own 
families” 


